
  TAX EXEMPT STATUS OF MOPH 
 
Some businesses, individuals and other donors have excluded MOPH from their 
donations and fund raising events (Viola drives and others) because the Chapter or 
Department did not meet the tax exempt requirements under Internal Revenue Code 
(IRC) Section 501(c)(3). 
 
MOPH is tax exempt under (IRC) Section 501(c) (19) for Veterans’ Organizations. 
 
IRC Section 170(c) (3) permits contributions to Veterans’ Organizations and allows 
MOPH to receive tax deductible contributions from individuals, businesses and other 
donors. 
 
If asked about its tax exempt status, a Chapter or Department should respond that they are 
tax exempt as a Veterans’ Organization under the provisions of IRC Section 501(c) (19) 
of the Internal Revenue Code. 
 
The MOPH website (www.purpleheart.org) includes a letter from the Internal Revenue 
Service specifically confirming the tax exempt status of MOPH under IRC Section 501(c) 
(19). 
 
The website also has a sample “thank you” letter that can be used to acknowledge receipt 
of donations and provide the donor with documentation for income tax deductions. 






